
Hermal Mill 

Ms DOW question to MINISTER for BUSINESS, INDUSTRY and RESOURCES 

A constituent of mine, John, has raised concerns about the new $190 million Hermal Mill 
and the hundreds of jobs that the Hodgman Liberal government promised at Hampshire 
more than seven years ago. John wants to know: 

 
(1) How much money has been provided by the state government to the 

Hermal Group since 2017? 
 

(2) Has the Hermal Group abandoned its plans for this project? 
 

(3) When were you planning on telling north-west Tasmanians that the project that 
your government promised is not going ahead? 

 


